Report for Agape Committee
Patti Ann Allen 5-31-21

Over This Last Month:

May meeting Board approval for two additions to Agape Committee, Loren McPartland and Amelia Rye.
These two join Beth Lehmann and myself. We will function with four members for the fall walks.

Current Board Action Required:

The master agape letter for other Emmaus communities will be signed by the Board members at the
June meeting.

Future Committee Task:

1. Article in June Loveletter to encourage creation of agape for fall walks.

2. Committee meeting in June or early.

3. Create prayer boards for fall walks once team meeting schedules are confirmed by the lay
leaders.



